
   

 

 

 

 

March 7, 2017 

 

Attention: To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

Jewer Bailey Consultants have worked with Derek Penney Electrical Ltd. on several projects 

dating back to 2012. We would like to extend our sincere recommendation for Mr. Derek Penney 

and his company on any future projects similar to the below, and also express our interest to work 

with him further. Derek worked with JBC, as a dedicated team member and was a great asset 

throughout the full scope of each of the below referenced projects. 

Some of these projects include: (1) A detailed site review and assessment of all electrical 

equipment and systems at the Battery Hotel in St. John’s, NL; (2) A detailed site review and 

assessment of federal government coast guard buildings in the St. John’s, NL area; (3) Collection 

of all site information associated with existing electrical systems at Federal Government Buildings 

to allow JBC to perform short circuit and coordination studies for these buildings; and, (4) 

Collection of all site information associated with existing electrical systems at several federal 

government buildings in Newfoundland to allow JBC to update and provide accurate single line 

as-builts for these buildings. 

JBC would like to express our confidence in Derek and our desire to work with him and his team 

on future projects. Please feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss further. 

  

Yours very truly, 

JEWER BAILEY CONSULTANTS LIMITED 

 

Dustin Cole, P. Eng. 

Lead Electrical Engineer 

(709) 579-4255 

dustin.cole@jewerbailey.com 
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